
  
 

Smart Growth Forum for Source Water Protection: Fayetteville, AR 
 

 

September 28th from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m., Beaver Watershed Alliance is hosting a 

public forum focused on growth and water resources in NW Arkansas. This is the sixth 

forum in the series.  

  

ℹ Topic: How can we lead change? Techniques and Strategies for staying connected 

with our vision to courageously lead bold change for Smart Growth in our region for 

generations to come. 

  

This forum will be held at the Fayetteville Public Library, Zeigler Room, in Fayetteville, 

AR. 
 

 

 

 

 

This is a public forum that covers a range of development and conservation strategies. These strategies aim 

to help protect the public health and natural environment, make Northwest Arkansas communities more 

attractive, economically stronger, and more socially diverse (USEPA).  

  

City, county, and community planners, design and engineering professionals, government staff, and water 

professionals are encouraged to attend! 

 

 

 

 

RSVP Here  

Find Out More  

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/SgzDCgJkoqsqVPg4F9Xp4F?domain=email.robly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/SgzDCgJkoqsqVPg4F9Xp4F?domain=email.robly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/SgzDCgJkoqsqVPg4F9Xp4F?domain=email.robly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/Wz1cCjRnrwIYpl6ZuvjD2T?domain=docs.google.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/12CtCkRovxIkmYLohq0rJp?domain=email.robly.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/guPAClYpwyI1gO96sxWmNc?domain=beaverwatershedalliance.org
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ctCrCmZExzupE10khjR68Q?domain=email.robly.com

